20. 2000 COMMUNITY SERVICE AWARDS
2000 CIVIC AWARDS

Officer responsible Author
Community Advocate Barbara Lindsay, Community Secretary

Corporate Plan Output: Advocacy 6.1.text.47

The purpose of this report is to advise that nominations for both Community Service
Awards and Civic Awards for 2000 are now being called for.

COMMUNITY SERVICESAWARDS

Letters have been sent out to community based groups calling for nominations for
Shirley/Papanui Community Service Awards. Nominations close on Friday, 18 August.

CIVIC AWARDS

Nominations are now being called for Civic Awards, aso to close on 18 August.
Copies will be forwarded to the Service Centres soon after that date and confirmation
will need to be finalised at the September round of meetings. Presentation of Civic
Awards isto be made at a ceremony on Tuesday, 28 November.

Recommendation: 1. That theinformation be received.
2. That a Committee comprising the non-councillor Board
members be established to consider nominations for both the

Community Service and Civic Awards.

3.  That a meeting of this committee be arranged during the week
21-23 August to alow areport to the September meeting.

4. That a date be set for presentation of Shirley/Papanui
Community Service Awards.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation:  That the officer’ s recommendation be adopted.


Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


